January 20, 2023
To Whom it May Concern,

There are many great things about living in this community but, without a doubt, the Mead Public Library
is one of the best! As a long-time library patron, I am very familiar with the awesome selection of books
and periodicals. I am grateful for the dedicated staff who answer my many questions and help me find
information. I’ve even learned to play the ukulele because of Lil Rev’s classes offered by Mead! I've
attended numerous meetings over the years in Mead’s conference rooms and, most recently, I have
enjoyed meeting there with the Sheboygan Ukulele Club. All of these are wonderful!

I wanted to take this opportunity, though, to give kudos to the staff who had the idea to provide Baking
Supplies. What a fabulous idea! As a retired person, I am at that stage in my life where I don’t need to
acquire more “stuff,” but I’'m delighted that I can try new things using the items Mead has available. As
you can see from the photos below, I have made good use of them in recent months. Thank you, thank
you for offering such a wonderful community service!

Sincerely,

My Christmas Dlrmer dessert was made with the Shortbread Cookies made with the
Nordic Ware Yule Log Cake Pan. Snowflake Embossed Rolling Pin
were a work of art!

The Bundtlette Mini Pan was perfect for This delicious assortment was made for my favorite
making a variety of small bundt cakes to add French friends using the Madeleine Pan.
to a tray I took to a holiday party.



